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\\\ RESOLUTION

SWORN POLICE OFFICERS

WHEREAS, the Police Chief submitted a request to fill budgeted Police Officer
positions as they become vacant through the remainder of 2014; and

WHEREAS, the Public Safety Oversight Committee unanimously approved filling
these positions at the June 25, 2014 meeting, and;

WHEREAS, the Personnel Committee unanimously approved filling these
positions at the July 30, 2014 meeting.

WHEREAS, the sworn police officer positions are covered under the collective
bargaining agreement between the City of Manitowoc and the City of Manitowoc Police
Department Employees, Law Enforcement Employee Relations Division of the Wisconsin
Professional Police Association, which establishes the pay rates and benefits; and,

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by Mayor Justin M. Nickels and the
Common Council of the City of Manitowoc to approve the filling of budgeted Police
Officer positions as they become vacant through the remainder of 2014, as established in
the current collective bargaining agreement between the City of Manitowoc and City of
Manitowoc Police Department Employees, Law Enforcement Employee Relations

Division of the Wisconsin Professional Police Association.

AUG1 8 2014

INTRODUCED

ADOPTED

APPROVED

Justin M. Nickels, Mayor

This resolution was drafted by Rochelle Blindauer, Human Resources Director
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